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                                                                                                              4th October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are now five weeks into the term and we still have some children without a 

full PE kit. It is essential that children have a named PE kit in school, which 

should include trainers, for lessons that take place on the field. Ideally PE kits 

should be brought into school on Monday, each week, as timetables can 

change. 

 

 Please check that your child has all the necessary kit in school. All items except 

for plimsolls and trainers can be purchased at the school office. 

 

As winter approaches please ensure children have appropriate clothing for the 

cold weather, e.g jogging bottoms and long sleeved tops. 

 

May we also remind you to check the day your child swims as we have to make 

numerous phone calls each week regarding kit not being in school. Please find a 

timetable on the back of this letter with both swimming and PE days for each 

class. Swimming ends at half term and will resume after the Easter break in 

2019. 

 

Thank you for your support with these matters. 

 

Mrs Sherlock 

 

Headteacher                                      
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